
	
  
	
  
Dear Students,	
  
	
  	
  
Thank you for your interest in the International Human Rights Clinic.  We will be contacting you 
shortly in order to schedule interviews.  As we prepare the interview schedule, please complete 
the following brief questionnaire.  Please reply via e-mail to Alvaro Baca at abaca@ou.edu by 
Friday, October 28th at 5:00 pm.	
  
	
  	
  

1.      Current year in law school, i.e., 2L or 3L.	
  
	
  	
  

2.      Please list law school courses you will have completed by the end of Fall 2011 in the 
areas of International Law or Indigenous Peoples/Indian Law.	
  
	
  	
  

3.      Please describe relevant coursework or experience outside law school.	
  
	
  	
  

4.      Foreign Language Skills, if any.	
  
	
  	
  

5.      Please share a brief (single paragraph of 2-4 sentences) statement of your interest in the 
clinic.	
  
	
  	
  

	
  	
  
	
  	
  
	
  


